
    

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 
PARENT INVOLVEMENT SURVEY 

What is this survey about? 
The Parent Involvement Survey is an annual survey 
for parents/guardians of children receiving special 
education services. The survey helps everyone to 
learn more about how well school districts and charter 
schools engage parents/guardians. 

Why should I take this survey? 
You should take this survey to ensure that your voice 
is heard! Your responses matter because they will help 
your school district or charter school understand what 
they are doing well and how they can improve. Also, the 
Texas Education Agency (TEA) will use the results from 
across all school districts and charter schools to help 
support and guide improvements to special education 
services. 

Are my answers confidential? 

Yes, your answers are confidential. Individual responses 
are not shared with school districts or charter schools. 

Do all parents/guardians of students receiving 
special education services in my child’s school 
receive a survey? 
It depends. In school districts or charter schools that 
have 20 or fewer students receiving special education 
services, all parents/guardians will receive a survey. 
In school districts or charter schools that have more 
than 20 students receiving special education services, 
students will be randomly selected and their parents/ 
guardians will receive a survey. 

Can I take the survey even if I was not selected 
to receive one? 
Only parents who receive an invitation to take the 
survey can complete one. This process helps to ensure 
that we have a picture that represents diverse opinions 
from parents/guardians at the school district and 
charter school level. 
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